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Official Newsletter of the Werribee and District  

Collectable Vehicle Club (Inc.)  

PO Box 841 Werribee 3030 

Inc. Reg. No. A0024084P 

ABN 575 840 445 12 

 www.wdcvc.org.au (E-Mail: - wdcvc@hotmail.com) 

OCTOBER 2024 EDITION 

RECOLLECTIONS 

Next General Meeting Wednesday 23rd October 2024 (7.30pm)  

Owners Graham and Anne Brinsden (Original Families FJ Holden) 
Members Rides 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL MEMBERS HAVING A BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH 

Sandra Schieseck, Alex Tabone, Eddie Brand,         

Lorraine Duke, Judy Thompson, Rod Matthews,          

Brian McPhail, Shawn Van Roosmalen, Trevor Ryan , 

Helen Taylor and Nick Calleja. 

The Werribee and District Collectable Vehicle Club (Inc.)  
Was formed in June 1991 to foster and advance interest in History, Restoration, Care and Preservation of Classic and 
Historic Motor Vehicles. It provides an avenue for sharing of information by owners of those vehicles. The Club is a 
not-for-profit organisation. We welcome as members all those interested in preservation of our motoring history.  
Club conducts monthly general meetings, regular events, and monthly runs for its members and assists community 
organisations with attendance at community events, retirement homes, parades and car shows.   
Generally our members come from those who own vehicles over 25 years old, but this is not a prerequisite for mem-
bership, anyone is welcome. 

WE WISH ALL MEMBERS WHO ARE FEELING POORLY  

A FULL AND SPEEDY RECOVERY  

 

 

Gil Taylor (Dec)   Sandy Taylor (Dec)   Les Turner 

John Agosta (Jnr)  Charmaine Agosta  Elio Massari (Dec)  

WDCVC Life Members 
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VICROADS CONTACTS and CLUB BANKING DETAILS  
VicRoads Melbourne:  
Switchboard 1800 816 727,  
Club Permit Scheme (CPS): 9854 2674 
Web Site: www.vicroads.vic.gov.au 
W.D.C.V.C. CLUB BANKING DETAILS: (For Direct Deposits) GREAT SOUTHERN BANK: BSB# 814282 ACC# 10495827 
ACC Name: Werribee & District Collectable Vehicle Club 

                                                                                                                          

Werribee & District Collectable Vehicle Club (Inc.) 
Registration Number A0024084P ABN 575 840 445 12 

 

 

Name E-Mail Phone 
Executive Committee 

President 
Colin Pierce (Shirley) 

 
colin@colshirl.com 

 
0413 884 234 

Vice President 
Daniel Smith (Amanda) Djs84@outlook.com.au 0408 328 028 

Secretary/Public Officer 
Carmel Calleja (Nick) wdcvcsecretary@gmail.com 0424 305 721 

Treasurer 
Jenny Matthews (Rod) 

 
magoos_4@bigpond.com 0422 699 361 

General Committee 
Heather O’Brien  hethaob@bigpond.net.au 0411 239 446 

Connie Mallia (Ronnie) c.m.62@hotmail.com 0439 619 083 

Wayne Rodgers (Jen) waynerodgers.61@gmail.com 0405 380 005 

Office Bearers 
Club Captain   

Editor & Publisher 
Dennis Cassar (Josie) denniscassar@outlook.com 

 
0417 000 407 

Mid-Week Run Captain 
Les Turner (Lorraine) 

 
 
9741 6657 

Safety Officers 
Len Mallia (Carmen) 
Charlie Cook (Lyn) 

lencar6@bigpond.com.au 
charlescook1@bigpond.com 

0412 529 801 
9741 3328 

Club Permit Officer/s 
Yves Schieseck (Sandra) 
Wayne Rodgers (Jen) 
Colin Pierce (Scrutineer) (Shirley) 

breton29@aussiebroadband.com.au 
waynerodgers.61@gmail.com 
colin@colshirl.com 

 
9749 3376 
0405 380 005  
0413 884 234 

Regalia Officer 
Len Mallia (Carmen) 

 
lencar6@bigpond.com.au 0412 529 801 

Librarian 
Peter Kime (Patricia)  pjkime@hotmail.com 

 
0409 798641 

Web & Face Book Monitor 
Daniel Smith (Amanda) 

 
DJS84@outlook.com.au 

 
0408 328 028 

Welfare Officer 
Rose Ravaneschi 

 
sirbas53@hotmail.com 

 
0412 456 892 

Social Secretaries 
Connie Mallia (Ronnie) 

 
c.m.62@hotmail.com 

 
0439 619 083 

Federation Representatives 
Colin Pierce (Shirley) 
Michael Galea (Linda) 

 
colin@colshirl.com 
mgal6416@gmail.com 

 
0413 884 234 
0421 670 304 

Council Representative 
Colin Pierce (Shirley) 

 
colin@colshirl.com 

 
0413 884 234 

Financial Consultant- Werribee Accounting   

 

CONTACTS for WDCVC COMMITTEE September 2024 to June 2025  

Mail to P.O. Box 841 Werribee 3030 

E-MAIL: wdcvc@hotmail.com 
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  https://www.wdcvc.org.au  

 

https://www.hotmail.com  

WDCVC General Meeting 25TH September 2024   

Meeting opened 07:29pm Meeting Closed 08:49pm 

Including AGM Meeting Open 08:04pm Closed 08:16pm  

Apologies Andrew Babbage, Rob Elliott, Mitch Jones, Ian 
Cameron, Brett Murray, Vicki & Tibor, Mick & 
Linda, Brian Gosney, Luke Daly, Les Turner, Denis 
O’Brien, Peter Kime, Len Schutt. 

  

Visitors -    

Previous Committee 
Meeting 

9th September 2024   

Comments/Questions Eft machine cost questioned Charges explain  

Moved & Accepted Brian Daly Wayne Rogers  

Club Secretary:  Carmel Calleja Business related to none 

Correspondence Thank you from Karen Hollis 
Thank you from Nancy Massari 
Aust. Post invoice/pricing, 
Tax Invoices. 

  

Treasurers Monthly Report Jenny Matthews 31st August 2024  

Moved & Accepted 1st Heather O’Brian 2nd John Marks  

President’s ramblings Colin Pierce   

 Car park lighting still not fixed   

 Cambridge tennis Club  Council Suggestion  

 Club Calendar More info to follow.  

Meeting Stopped for 
Re-started 

AGM 08:06 
08:16 

 

New/old President 
Ramblings: 

5TH October run to Scotsburn. 
10th Coffee Morning - Daniel 
24th Cherry Street. 
December Motor Bike run. 

  

Social Secretary report Connie Mallia   

 Kids Christmas event discussed 
2025 Presentation nigh booked 

numbers required 
16th August 2025 

 

Social Report Social Secretary-Connie Malia 
Kid's Christmas event Discussed 
Wednesday 18th December Christmas break 

  

Editors report Thank you and goodbye for now Jenny   

General/New Business Chris Hawker donated books for the club library. 
If anyone is interested on 20th October 10am @ 
Masonic centre. 
Tigers Club – to be followed up. 
Honor Board being updated 

Thank you  

New Members: Andy Voss, Marty Galea, Shane Taylor, Emmeline 
Brinsden, Paul Jobson, Maryanne Scholes 
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https://www.wdcvc.org.au 

 

https://www.hotmail.
com 

 

WDCVC AGM Meeting 25th September 2024   

Meeting opened 08:04pm Meeting Closed 08:16pm 

Including-General Meeting Opened 07:29pm Closed 08:49pm  

    

Colin Pierce report  See attached   

    

Temporary Chairman Colin Pierce declared all position's vacant   

    

President Colin Pierce   

Vice President Daniel Smith   

Treasurer Jenny Matthews Retired Editor  

Secretary Carmel Calleja   

General Committee Connie Mallia   

General Committee Heather O’Brian   

General Committee Wayne Rogers   

Social Secretary Connie Mallia   

Editor Dennis Cassar   

Mid-week run captain Les Turner   

Librarian Peter Kime   

Regalia Len & Carmen Mallia   

Welfare Officer Rose Ravaneschi   

Web and Facebook Monitor Daniel Smith   

Club Captain vacant   

Club permit officer Wayne Rogers   

Club Permit Officer Yves Schieseck   

Club Permit Officer Colin Pierce   

Federation Representative Mick Galea   

Federation Representative Colin Pierce   

Council Representative Colin Pierce   

Safety Officer Charlie Cook   

Safety Officer Len Mallia   

Auditor Werribee Accounting Service   

Congratulations and welcome everyone. 
    

Audit Report  Jenny Matthews 30th June 2024  

Questions Nil   

Moved 1st Garry Kennedy 2nd Werner Bernhardt  

 Hard copy available upon request   

    

2023 AGM Minutes 27th September 2023 Read by Colin Pierce  

Moved 1st Carmel Calleja 2nd Daniel Smith  

    

With 2024-2025 committee appointed General Meeting continues 
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Calendar of W.D.C.V.C’s Upcoming Events                                     
W.D.C.V.C Extends an Invitation to Members of any Registered 

Club to attend any run or event organized by our club.  

The above events are in accordance with the WDCVC & Vic roads Club Permit Scheme. If you wish to use your red plate 
vehicle, a reminder that you will need to correctly fill in your red plate permit scheme log book and be a financial mem-
ber. At the time of printing the above information was correct. The Committee may change the information at their dis-
cretion. Any changes will be published in the Newsletter / Website / Facebook.  
Symbols of events are Club Runs in Bold, and all other runs organised by Vic roads or other clubs will be in normal font. 

Changes are often on the cards. So when attending a Club Run, if you are unable to  
meet at the designated meeting place prior to departure, Phone Your Run Coordinator! 

EVENT Date Time Coordinator 

OCTOBER 

BREAKFAST/COFFEE MORNING (LITTLE GROWLING CAFE) If 
weather nice can sit outside. 2/2 Resin Street Wyndham Vale 
(Mambourin) 

Sunday 13th 10am 
Colin          

0413 884 234 

General Meeting (Club Rooms) Guest Speaker (Daniel arranged 
an artist) 

Wednesday 
23rd 

7.30pm 
Colin          

0413 884 234 

Casual Sunday Meeting  Sunday 27th 9am 
John          

0407 546 235 

NOVEMBER 

Committee Meeting Monday 4th 7:30pm 
Colin          

0413 884 234 

COFFEE MORNING GARDEN FEAST CAFÉ Railway Avenue Werri-
bee 

Sunday 10th 9.30am 
Daniel        

0408 328 028  

Casual Sunday Meeting  Sunday 24th 9am 
John          

0407 546 235 

General Meeting (Club Rooms) Guest Speaker (John arranged 
Craig Castree "understanding commencing point for good 
health". 

Wednesday 
27th 

7.30pm 
Colin          

0413 884 234 

DECEMBER 

Inaugural WDCVC motor bike run. Meet at Hungry Jacks Manor 
Lakes. Club cars welcome to tag along. Riding to Trentham Falls. 
Lunch at Daylesford. 

Sunday 1st 9:30am 
Daniel        

0408 328 028  

Committee Meeting Monday 2nd 7:30 
Colin          

0413 884 234 

Christmas Picnic & Childrens Christmas party with Santa.  Altona 
Miniature Railway. 1-21 Blenheim Rd Altona North (Newport). 
Meet from 11:00am (Lunch at 12:00 Noon) 

Sunday 8th 11:00am 
Colin          

0413 884 234 

General Meeting (Club Rooms) Club Christmas break up supper. 
Wednesday 

18th 
7.30pm 

Colin          
0413 884 234 
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President’s Report 

 
 

Hello Fellow Members, 

 

I hope our newsletter produced by our new Editor Dennis finds you well.  

Thank you to all our members that was able to attend the Club’s Annual General Meeting last month. 

On behalf of Committee, I would like to thank everyone for their support over the last 12 months and your 

continued approval by re-electing the Committee members back to their positions for the forthcoming 

year. Also, a big welcome aboard to Wayne Rodgers onto our team as a General Committee member and 

Dennis Cassar as new Club Editor. For Dennis it’s really return to duty as he was our Editor a good number 

of years ago. 

The planned photo shoot for Saturday 26th October to produce a Club Calendar sadly has been put onto 

the back burner for now. E-Mails and SMS message sent to every member, Club will discuss in coming 

General Meetings alternate ideas.  

Good turnout of members for Club run and Picnic at Andy’s Collection of cars, farm and stationary engines 

from his lifetime of collecting, see report separately in Newsletter. 

We’re in Daylight saving so it gives Club more scope for arranging runs. Please Monitor on your Newsletter, 

E-Mails and SMS for something interesting to do or see. 

Club PICNIC and Children’s Christmas Party is on Sunday 8th December at Altona Miniature Railway. 1–21 

Blenheim Rd, Altona North (Newport). Remember to get your Children’s Forms filled out and handed to 

Social Secretary before 31st October to ensure your child doesn’t miss out on receiving a Christmas Present 

from Santa. 

‘Keep the Shiny Side Up’ 
Cheers 

Prez Col 
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Club Cruise and Picnic to visit Andy’s Collection Saturday 5th October. 
The annual club picnic which had been postponed was held on Saturday 5th October, with a run up to Andy Burns’ 

property at Scotsburn, and what an enjoyable day it was. The day started at the McDonalds venue at the Malty 

Bypass, with 28 members/ friends arriving with 13 of the 16 cars being club cars, which pleased Colin immensely. 

Scheduled departure time was around 10, however after a couple of stragglers ( nameless) arrived late the group set 

off on a leisurely back roads drive up through Anakie, Meredith, Elaine, and onto Scotsburn, a drive of about 1.5 

hours. Along the way there was plenty to see, with plenty of firewood lying on the sides of the road, and also the 

ugly wind turbines at Elaine which spoilt the beautiful countryside views. Arriving at the venue at about 11-45am we 

were greeted by Andy and his co-host Archie, a young boy, who has a great interest in everything we were about to 

enjoy. The tour began with an overview from Andy, and then we were taken through the first shed; which had a 

collection of old cars, mechanical motors, clocks, chainsaws, tractors, motor mowers, plaques, photos, and a 

beautiful little traction engine. Andy talked enthusiastically about his collection of everything in a real man’s way 

with a good bit of humour in his stories. Some of our club members were given an opportunity to start one of the big 

motors up, but after a lot huffing and puffing, the endeavour was unsuccessful. Now it was time for lunch, and along 

with the club barbecue available everyone sat down to chat and eat. Tea and coffee were provided along with tables 

and chairs from Andy. After lunch while the ladies decided to stay put and chat Andy took all the men up to his work 

shed, where as a boilermaker tradesman he has all the machinery you could think of, some he had manufactured 

himself. Again the show and tell was excellent. Whilst this part of the day was very interesting as well, the weather 

gods outside decided to produce a very very heavy downpour. All the club cars were sitting outside except for 

Colin’s, so some special TLC would be required when those soaked cars arrived back home. When this part of the day 

had finished, it was time to pack up all the lunch area, and leave the place as we found it, a job well done by all. 

Overall the general chat was that this day was one of the most enjoyable, rewarding days most club members could 

recall in recent years.  The day concluded around 3pm and members departed for home in their soaked cars. Special 

thanks to Colin for organising the day, and cooking the barbecue, Andy and Archie for their excellent tour and 

insight, and Shirley for baking and providing some lovely afternoon tea.  

Brian 442 

 
Thank you to Wayne Rodgers for all images 

 

NAME VEHICLE NAME VEHICLE

Colin and Shirley 1984 Statesman Deville Charlie Cook

Lindsay Coghill 1983 VH Commodore Peter kime

Brian Daly Brian and Joan Modern

Luke Daly Jenny and Rod 1966 Ford Mustang

Alfie Schembri 1952 Cadillac Mark Reilly

Wayne and Jen 350 GT Nissan Heather O'Brien

John Ryan and Friend Modern Greg Grist and Friend Bentley

Wren Brown VW Beetle David Collis and Friend 1948 Ford Deluxe

Rob Bradley Triumph Stag Colin Harris

Gavin and Peta 1958 FC Holden Braeden Harris

1965 FJ Holden

1994 Ford Courier

1954 Ford Pickup

Modern
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‘Food for Thought’ 
Signs You Should Stop Driving 

Reprinted with approval from original author ‘Western District Historic Vehicle Club’ 
 
On the road, little mistakes can have big consequences for you and the people around you. So, if you find 
yourself doing any of the following while you’re driving, it might be time to consider other forms of 
transport: 
· Getting lost consistently 
· Colliding with or scraping against stationary objects (like a car, pole, or wall) while parking 
· Getting confused while interpreting traffic signals or signs 
· Failing to stop at red lights or stop signs 
· Mistaking the accelerator for the brake 
· Stopping at green lights 
  
If you’re unsure about your own ability to drive, or you’re concerned about an older family member  
behind the wheel, consider undergoing a driving fitness test with the licencing body in your state, (for 
example, VicRoads in Victoria).  
This way, you’ll have an independent opinion on your or your loved one’s driving ability and receive 
professional advice on the next steps. 
Otherwise, if it’s not yet time to completely give up driving, you can make a few minor changes that might 
help minimise your risk of having an accident.  
For instance, you could avoid driving in low light, or when the weather is especially bad.  
Or you could limit your car use to familiar roads within a certain distance of your home.  
  

Getting Around Without Driving 

Living life without your driver’s licence might mean making a few adjustments, but it shouldn’t affect your 
lifestyle. For example, rather than driving to the local supermarket or pharmacist, you could opt for home 
delivery. And when you’d like to get out and about, you could ask a friend, a fellow Club member or family 
member to drive you, take public transport, or make use of a home care service for safe and easy 
transport.  
There are plenty of fuss-free options to keep you mobile and independent, without taking extra risks. 
Could you use some help getting from A to B?  
At Simply Helping, we offer a range of flexible home care services, including transport! We can take you to 
and from doctor’s appointments, social outings, and more. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION GO TO WEB SITE: https://simplyhelping.com.au/  
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Mid-Week Run to Inverleigh Hotel 9th October 2024 

This was our Club’s last Mid-Week Run for 2024 and was equal to all the others Les and Lorraine ran 

throughout the Year.  

We met for a morning Coffee at BP S/S near Little River and once everyone was fueled up (Coffee and 

Petrol) Les gathered his flock together to outline the route he intended to take us. We welcomed two 

recent members, Graham and Ann in their very original FJ Holden Special. We hope you both enjoyed your 

first Club Run.   

Weather was perfect for a Leisurely drive, bright sunshine but not too hot.  

The Run managed to encompass all aspects that our members enjoy, friendship, a nice drive on various 

back roads through lovely country in our Club Vehicle, rounded off with a hearty lunch, this time at 

Inverleigh Hotel. 

Unfortunately the first hurdle was a road block leading into Lara, but no stress the posted detour soon 

brought us all back together and on track.  

Back road drive had us travel through some nice landscape and as its Spring most paddocks were lush 

green or bright yellow, the drive had us meandering through Township of Bannockburn then even more 

remote roads including a few one way bridge crossings and finally arriving at Inverleigh itself. 

The turnout of member in the middle of a week once again is heartening, with 32 people at the Lunch 

Table in Hotel’s Bird Room.  

There were a few Birthdays, not actually on the day but close enough to make a point, Rod Matthews, Judy 

Thompson and Helen Taylor. ‘HAPPY BIRTHDAY to ALL’. 

Another highpoint that was kept a little quiet, was a celebration for Connie Mallia on achieving her 20 Year 

Milestone working at Kmart, well done Connie, you can quietly retire now, Tony hopes so anyway. 

 
Great Day out and as I understand a few headed off after lunch to brows second hand shops for that one 

thing they need, hope you found something really nice. 

Thanks Les and Lorraine 

NAME VEHICLE NAME VEHICLE 

Colin and Shirley 1984 Statesman Deville Lindsay Coghill 1983 VH Commodore 

Bob and Pauline 1980 SLE VC Commodore Ian and Dianne Modern 

Tony and Connie Corvette Brian and Joan Modern 

Les and Lorraine 

Modern 

Rod and Jenny 

1995 Statesman Margaret Pengelly Rose Ravaneschi 

Helen Taylor Susan Vivian (Guest) 

Daniel Smith Yamaha Bike Werner and Betty HX Holden Premier 

John Hansford XJ Sport Jaguar Graham and Anne FJ Holden Sedan 

Kerry and Lorraine Modern Peter and Pat 
Modern 

Russell and Judy Toyota Celica Lyn Cook 
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One of our younger members Emmeline Brinsden was recently married. 

Emmeline along with her Dad Graham in the weeks prior to the wedding worked frantically on her VW 

Beetle to get it on Club Plates in time to be Emmeline’s Wedding Car. 

Not only was it the Wedding Car but she actually drove the Car herself to the wedding. 

Emmeline’s Mum, Anne helped with doing some special magical work on her Wedding Dress to make 

driving the VW easy. 

Grahams Original FJ Holden also featured in the wedding party. 

 

Congratulations Emmeline on your Wedding from all the WDCVC members.  

 

 
Proud Mum (Anne) and Dad (Graham) with Emmeline and the VW Beetle 

 
Emmeline’s Wedding Cars, VW Beetle, FJ Holden and a VW Kombi 
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CLUB CHRISTMAS PICNIC with SANTA 
Day: Sunday 

Date: 8th December 2024  

BYO Picnic lunch or cook on BBQ. 

BYO Picnic Tables and chairs  
Time: Lunch time 12:00 Noon 

Santa arrives around 3:00 pm 

Location: Altona Miniature Railway. 1–21 

Blenheim Rd, Altona North (Newport) 
Train Rides for all: Drinks, Lollies and Icy poles.  

Please complete children’s attached nomination form.  
(If your child suffers from any food allergy, please advise committee 

with details at bottom of form).   

 Return completed form to Colin wdcvc@hotmail.com  

Or Connie Mallia c.m.62@hotmail.com 

Completed Form returned to Committee by October 31st 2024. 

 

** Note. Nominated children must attend to receive gift from Santa 
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CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS FORM 2024 
Sunday 8th December 2024 from 11:00AM. 

Dear Member, 
To enable Committee to arrange catering and suitable children’s gifts for this year’s BYO Christmas Picnic 

please complete form and return to Committee by October 31st 2024 or E-Mail to 

(wdcvc@hotmail.com or c.m.62@hotmail.com) alternately hand completed forms to Connie Mallia at a 
Club General Meeting by October 23rd..    

 Please advise at bottom of form if your child has special food allergy requirements. 
Club members are entitled to list children up to and including the age of 12 years to receive a gift.  

Any nominated children must attend Picnic to receive their gift from Santa. 
All Children attending will receive Icy Poles, Chips and Drinks. 

ALL DAY FREE TRAIN RIDES for EVERYONE 
It’s BYO Picnic/BBQ 

Held at Altona Miniature Railway  
1 – 21 Blenheim Rd, Altona North (Newport). 

Raffle for Christmas Hampers 
SANTA Arrives about 3:00pm. 

Raffle Draw begins after Santa departs.  

 
 

MEMBERS NAME………………………………………………………………… 

GIRLS BOYS 

NAME DATE OF BIRTH AGE NAME DATE OF BIRTH AGE 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

 

My Child (Name:                                      ) Special dietary requirement (                                                                  ). 
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        Club Polo $30                     Club Vest $45           Summer Shirt $50   

                               
           Club Cap $12                     Winter Jacket $55                  Club Beanie $12 

                      

Metal Grille Badge $40           Small Hat Badge $5          Vehicle Window Decal $1 

  
Windscreen Banner with Club Logo: 1800mm Long, 100mm Wide. $13 or two for $25 

  Club name badges are just $10 and you are asked to wear them to all club events. 

Payment is required in full for regalia items needing to be ordered before order will be 
placed with our supplier.  

Len Mallia is at General Meetings to assist you. You can also call Len direct to order 

regalia on 0412 529 801 or email at  

 

WDCVC REGALIA 
2024 
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OUR SPONSORS 

Member Discount is available when you use our sponsors 
Please remember to show your membership card to redeem discounts 

AUSTRALIAN MADE HOME AND GARDEN METAL 

DESIGNS THAT BRING THE OUTBACK TO YOU​

OUR SUNBURNT COUNTRY

CONTACT

Address: Factory 1/3 Hammer Ct, 
Hoppers Crossing , VIC 3029

Phone: 0472 639 673
Website: oursunburntcountry.com

Do you know a business that 
would like to advertise in  

RECOLLECTIONS   
The Werribee and District Col-

lectable Vehicle Club  
monthly newsletter?  

Please speak to Colin 
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OUR SPONSORS 
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OUR SPONSORS 
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OUR SPONSORS 


